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Membership:  24 

 

Carry forward:  $651.28 

 

Lookout related information: 

 

-Continued to revisit and re-photograph all Arizona fire lookouts although on a 

much slower pace this past year. 

-Attended the Western FFLA meeting in Mayhill, NM in September. I assisted 

Mark Gutzman with program. I did a presentation on “Arizona Fire Lookout 

System”. 

-As an extra program I gave a power point on “World War II Military Aircraft 

Crashes on the San Francisco Peaks”. 

 

NOTE: All my 25+ plus years of fire lookout research in Arizona and New Mexico 

will be available at the Northern Arizona University Special Collections Library 

under the name  “The Dave Lorenz Collection.  

 

Goals for 2014: 

-Review all NHLR nominations for additions or corrections. 

-Continue to assist the local national forest offices as requested. 
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